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SHIRE OF KOORDA

DATES TO REMEMBER

Wed 16 April
Ordinary Council Meeting. At the Koorda
Council Chambers, starting at 5.00pm

Good Friday 18 April-Easter Monday 21 April
Easter Shire Office closure 

Fri 25 April
Anzac Day Shire Office Closure
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Avon Waste Collection Calendar
Visit our  website to view the
2024/25 collection calendar.
Services > Waste Management

Council Contacts 
Visit our  website to view the
Council Contacts - Council > About
Koorda > Councillors



www.koorda.wa.gov.au Find us on socials @ Shire of Koorda

PUBLIC NOTICE - ACCESS CLOSURE

SWIMMING POOL
The 2025 pool season has come to an end.
We hope you have enjoyed this summer at
the pool and we thank Debbie, Eleanor and
Monique for a successful season. 

See you all back in November!

EASTER OFFICE CLOSURE
Please note the Shire Office will be closed on Friday 18 and Monday 21 April for the Easter Public
Holidays. 

The Office will reopen on Tuesday 22 April 2025 from 9.00am. We will everyone a safe and
happy Easter. 

ANZAC DAY SERVICE
Please note, there will be an Anzac Day Service held at the War Memorial on Friday 25 April
2025. 

More details to follow in the coming weeks. Details will be posted on the Shire of Koorda
Facebook page and in the upcoming Narkal Notes editions. 

The Shire has been forced to close vehicle access at the end of the Thomas Street cul-de-
sac to the Sports Club parking area through to Greenham Street.

While it is appreciated that this has been an informal long term access point, as the road is a
cul-de-sac the shire is obligated to eliminate the risk and liability to nearby residents.

A formal route from Thomas Street to Greenham Street (to remove the cul-de-sac) would
seem to be a natural extension that the Shire could consider in future works, depending on
current infrastructure projects, works budget and community preference.

IPR UPDATE
Following Council adoption in April 2022 of both the Intergrated Strategic Plan and the
Workforce Plan, the Shire is pleased to provide the quarterly update under the intergrated
planning and reporting framework. The update will be on the pages following the Shire
notes. 
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Reconstruction of a section of the Koorda Kulja Road and Cadoux Koorda Road.

Please expect delays when travelling through roadworks. Please be aware and abide by the
road work speed limits. We thank you for your patience. 

LOCAL ROADWORKS

Energy Efficiency Pilot Program
Wanting to know how efficient your household
and small business is? Switch Your Thinking have
started an Energy Efficiency Pilot Program .
 
They have provided the Shire of Koorda Library
with a DIY Home Energy Audit Kit available to
borrow. Feel free to borrow and check your
energy efficiency. 

LIBRARY NEWS

KOORDA RUBBISH DUMP SURVEY
The Shire of Koorda Council has endorsed a plan for improvements to the rubbish dump on
Cadoux-Koorda Road. The first stage will involve fencing the site to help reduce rubbish from
escaping and to better control access. 

There is a concern that currently the dump is used by non-Shire residents at the cost to local
ratepayers. Later stages are proposed to have staff stationed at the site to direct and assist
residents and, if progressed, a final stage would have the construction of a waste transfer
station to better separate rubbish and help extend the useful life of the dump.

To help in the planning of the changes the Shire would like to know your thoughts. Survey
available with below link or by scanning the QR Code.

https://www.koorda.wa.gov.au/forms/koorda-rubbish-dump-survey/20

State Library of WA Grant
The Koorda LIbrary has been successful in a grant application with the State Library of WA
Technology and Digital Inclusion Grant. We are excited to be adding a few new things to
our collection! Watch this space for further details.  


